
 
 
 
 
 
 

January - March 2011

FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 
When we hear of titles that begin with “Pro” it 
usually conjures up an image of someone 
who is very good at something such as, “pro 
athlete” or “pro fisherman”.  I am the first to 
admit I am a “procrastinator”, very good at 
putting off something I know I must do which 
is why the newsletter is late.  There are many 
others like me and entire industries have 
sprung up as a result of those of us who wait 
until the last minute.  Men are not alone in 
this, every wonder why the microwave came 
to be? 
The T’s had a great year with a number of 
well attended events and even a few local 
impromptu type drives with just a few 
members.  It is my hopes that folks would 
take on an active role this year and team up 
with those who live close to you to put a drive 
together.  I promise putting on an event is 
much easier when others are helping.  Even 
if it’s just the closest 4-5 folks to you with a T, 
I promise you will have a good time. 
This year the Christmas party was well 
attended.  Of course we ate too much, shot 

the breeze, and played the ever popular “dirty 
Santa”, and generally just enjoyed each others 
company.  I would like to solicit for someone 
to handle the Christmas party for next year.  
The good thing about that is if you are the one 
hosting it, you won’t have as far to drive as 
others do!   
We have a few members whose cars are not 
yet available for touring.  This has been said 
before but I will reiterate, plan on attending 
some of the tours anyway.  Many of us have 
extra seats and would welcome the company.  
There isn’t a much better way to spend the 
day than a nice drive/ride in the T. 

Gary 

In Sympathy 

 
Ann Corlew lost her fight with cancer January 
21st.  Please remember Charlie and his family.  
She was a special person and will be missed 
by all who knew her. 



New Members Welcome! 
Wayne and William Dobson (grandsons of 
Ken Swan) are now members of the TN T’s.  
Hope to see them chauffeuring granddad 
soon! 

 
There is only one firm committed date for 
upcoming tours this year.  Bill and Susan 
Robinson have a good one laid out for us 
May 13-14.  I know a number of others are in 
the planning stages.  Be sure to let me know 
when and where for inclusion in the 
newsletter. 
The Bluegrass Back Road T’s are having a 
three day tour in early June and have invited 
us.  I have included that information at the 
back of the newsletter. 
Annual Dues – Don’t forget, if you weren’t at 
the Christmas Party please send Teresa your 
$15 for the year. 
 

Scenes from the road – Millington 2010 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

A special thank you to Bill and Susan Robinson for 
send the pictures. 

 

 
Always document you projects, tours, etc, and forward 
it for inclusion into the newsletter. 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Bring your T and be ready to enjoy the spring weather.  Bill and 
Susan Robinson have a great tour laid out for us in a very rural part 
of the state(s).  They will be crossing the Alabama state line but being 
from TN we won’t actually need passports!  Bring your manifold 
cooker if you have one and your camera! 
 
What you will need is a hotel room.  15 non-smoking rooms are 
reserved at the Best Western in Winchester with a rate of $63.  All 
rooms not reserved will go back on 1 May.  Phone number is (931) 
967-9444.  Address is 1602 Dinah Shore Blvd, Winchester TN. 
 

 

Enjoy this! 

 

 

Not this! 

Come enjoy the great roads and wonderful scenery.  For further 
information, contact Bill Robinson.  See map next page. 



 
 


